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May 28, 2024 
 
 
 
Ms. Carli Seeba 
Co-CEO, Finance and Operations 
Growing Home, Inc. 
3489 West 72nd Avenue, Suite 112 
Westminster, CO 80030 
 
Dear Carli: 
 
As requested, we have prepared the Form 990, Return of Organization Exempt from Income Tax for 
Growing Home, Inc. for the year ended December 31, 2023. We e-filed the return on your behalf on 
May 28, 2024. 
 
Included for your records is a PDF of the return as filed as well as a public disclosure copy for which the 
names and addresses of contributors have been redacted from Schedule B. 
 
Please note that, according to IRS regulations, you are required to send (within 30 days) copies of your 
exemption application and your three most recent returns to anyone who requests them in writing. You 
are also required to provide copies to those who request them in person. All parts of the return and all 
required schedules and attachments, other than the schedule of contributors to the organization 
(Schedule B), must be made available. Please use the public disclosure copy for this purpose. 
 
If you have any questions, please call.  
 
   Sincerely, 
 
  
 
  
 Tiffany Knight, CPA 

 
Encs. 


